
 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Timeline for 
Admissions Procedure to Year 7  

For September 2021 
 
 

 
Online virtual tour  will be available from Monday 5th October 2020 

Monday 28th September – Wednesday 21st October -  A limited number of short school tours (20 mins 
each) will be available between 4:30pm – 5:10pm on Mon, Tue and Wed.   These tours must be booked 
in advance via the link on our school website and are offered on a first come first served basis.  
 

Saturday 31st October 2020:     Local Authority preference deadline (5pm) 

Saturday 31st October 2020: NSG Supplementary Information Form 
deadline   (5pm) 

 
Saturday 14th November 2020:    Common Ability Test (for banding) 

Monday 1st  March 2021:     Local Authority notify parents of place 

 

You must submit both the Local Authority preference form and NSG’s supplementary information form 

by 5pm on 31st October 2020  

 
 
Common ability test for all students will take place on Saturday 14th November 2020.  This must be 

booked in advance by completing the supplementary Information Form 
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SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION FORM 

 

The supplementary information form may be accessed from the admissions page of the NSG website: 

http://www.nsg.northants.sch.uk/admissions/. The form will be live by the end of September 2020. Please 

contact the school if you are experiencing any difficulty in accessing this. 

 

This form must be submitted by 5pm on Saturday 31st October 2020. 

 

Please note that completion and submission of the supplementary information form cannot be regarded as any 

guarantee of a place. If the school is oversubscribed the admissions criteria laid down by the Governors will be 

applied to allocate places. Please refer to our website or the Local Authority’s Admissions page on their website. 

 

ALL students applying for a place at Northampton School for Girls will need to sit the Common Ability Test on 

Saturday 14th November 2020, to allow the school to operate the Fair Banding process in accordance with its 

Admissions Policy. Further information will be sent to applicants regarding test times. The test does not require 

any preparation or revision. 

 

Please note we cannot guarantee that we will be able to issue test appointments for applications received after 

the deadline (5pm on 31st October 2020). 

 

In addition to completing this form you must also submit the Northamptonshire County Council preference form. 

Their form is the one on which you indicate your three preferences for a secondary school, and must be returned 

directly to them, not to NSG. 

Failure to submit both of these forms means that you cannot be considered for a place at NSG 
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